McCallan Homes Ltd
73 East Way

Hillend Industrial Park
Dalgety Bay

Fife

KY11 9JF

6 January 2015

Dear Resident

Redevelopment of Hillpark House, 37 Townhill Road

As a close neighbour to the above property you will have noticed over recent months that work has
begun on the site. | wanted to give you advance warning that the demolition of the house and
garage is now also imminent.

We have appointed the Purvis Group as the main contractors to carry out this work. At the time of
writing they anticipate that they should be starting work around 12 January. It is estimated that the
process will take approximately 2 weeks to complete.

We appreciate that the development of the site will cause some disruption to the local area and to
owners of the neighbouring properties. However we wish to assure you that we shall at all times
attempt to minimise such disruption and keep you informed when any major work is due to be
carried out. In any case, once the demolition has been completed there is unlikely to be any further
major work for some months whilst we continue to evaluate our options with our architect.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

Clare McCabe
McCallan Homes Ltd.

cmccabe@mccallanhomes.co.uk

tel. 01383 825114





